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Contract- Rear Loading Refuse Truck
City Council is requested to approve a contract with Amick Equipment Company in the amount of $183,934.41
for the purchase of a 2018 Freightliner truck with a New Way Rear Loading Refuse body to replace a vehicle
that is no longer useful. Council is also requested to declare the old truck as surplus and authorize staff to
dispose of through the online auction process.
[Enter body here.]
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